
Steve Bloch 
Steve Bloch is one of the At-Large members of the PNUT Board appointed in 2024. 
Originally from Ohio, Steve moved to Salt Lake City in 1994 to attend the S.J. Quinney 
College of Law at the University of Utah and has never looked back. He is the legal 
director at the Southern Utah Wilderness Alliance. He has previously served on the 
Board of Directors for the IJ & Jeanne Jewish Community Center, Wasatch Community 
Gardens, and the Utah Chapter of the Federal Bar Association. Steve and his wife Kara 
raised their three children in Salt Lake City and together explored many of the City's 
parks, open spaces, and trails. You'll likely find him running, biking, hiking on a trail, or 
watching his daughter play soccer or ultimate frisbee at a City-run park or school. 

 


